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RECRUITING TALENTED WOMEN

Your Turn. DONATE

Missed our webinar?
Strategic
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Getting Ready to Run

gap » .
...Join us in
CA Long Beach

If you've ever thought about running for the
state Legislature, this is the meeting for you.
Haven't thought about it? Now’s the time.

With panelists Patty Berg,
Michelle Henry and Sydney

Join us for a light breakfast briefing with CTGCA ED Kamlager.
Holly Teliska and co-hosts Vice Mayor Rose Herrera
(San Jose), Mayor Aja Brown (Compton),
Vice Mayor Anamarie Avila Farias (Martinez), and
City Councilmembers Amy Howorth (Manhattan
Beach) and Jeannine Pearce (Long Beach).

Friday, October 7
800 9:00 AM Great Reads

: Hyatt Centric The Pike: The Club Room
285 Bay Street
Long Beach, CA 90802

Holly Teliska - holly@closethegapca.org

www.closethegapCA.org
Facebook.com/CloseTheGapCA

UK Prime Minister Theresa

ctgCA is a campaign to increase the number of progressive women May recently discussed the
serving in the California Legislature by recruiting viable, progressive importance of equality and
women to run for open seats in targeted, winnable districts. .
opportunity for women,

specifically in pursuing political
leadership. Read here.

DONATE

https://us6.campaign-archive.com/?u=408f36ffdaa6775be995ac9cf&id=04f244da59 172
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ABOUT CLOSE THE GAP CA

Close the gap CA is a campaign to increase the number of progressive women serving in the California
Legislature by recruiting viable, progressive women to run for open seats in targeted, winnable districts.
The campaign recruits accomplished women who are pro-choice, pro-public school funding and support
paths out of poverty. By partnering with CA progressive organizations, close the gap CA aims to achieve
gender parity in the CA legislature in 2028.

*Federal tax law requires us to publicly report cumulative contributions of $200 or more. We may not deposit your
contribution without your name, occupation, and employer, and may not accept contributions of $100 or more made
in cash. Contributions to close the gap CA are not tax deductible. close the gap CA is a registered 527 organization.
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